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| am writing to support the restoration of the route from Chancery lane, Boreham to the Junction
of Damases Lane and Main Road CM3 3AD.

There are numorous accidents at the Junction of Main Road with Waltham Road and so it would
increase the safety if cyclists and pedestrians if they could go over the original brick bridge that is
at the end of Chancery lane then over the A12 to Damases Lane.



